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Hon. Christine Quinn, Speaker
New York City Council

250 Broadway

New York, NY

October 26, 2010

Dear Speaker Quinn:

The Bronx Overall Economic Development Corporation, in conjunction with the Office of the
Bronx Borough President, wishes to extend an invitation to you and your legal team to join a
special Legal Review Forum on the Small Business Survival Act, Int. 0154-2010, which will be
held on November 12, 2010 from 10 AM to 12 Noon in the Rotunda of the Bronx County
Borough Hall.

The Legal Review Forum will be to: "Review legal arguments and supportive case law dealing
with the constitutionality of the Small Business Survival Act. To determine, as it is presently written,
if the Small Business Survival Act is fully constitutional and legally sound to withstand likely court
challenges or to recommend changes to the Small Business Survival Act which would make it fully
constitutional and legally sound to withstand likely court challenges.”

You and your office’s legal team will be given the first opportunity and the time to present your
view on the constitutionality of The Small Business Survival Act, Int. 0154-2010. The pancl
members will all be attorneys of law with backgrounds involving the legal issues of this proposed
legislation. Furthermore, you and your representatives will be given time to also present any
recommendations for changes to the proposed bill to make it more legally sound.

This is not a Public Hearing, therefore the panel will only hear testimony relative to the legal
issues of this proposed bill. Knowing your interest and concern for the stability and health of
our city’s small businesses, I welcome your participation. If you or your office wish to attend
and speak on the legal issues of intro. 0154-2010, please give me a call at (718) 590-3549 to
schedule your appearance and presentation.

I look forward to seeing you there and am grateful for your time and consideration on this
important issue to the City of New York, our small businesses and its economic impact on us all.

Sincerely,

Marlene Cintron
President

The Bronx
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Ruben Diaz Jr.




                                John DeSio
Bronx Borough President


  
       Communications Director

Contact:   John DeSio 718-590-3543/ Liseth Perez Almeida 718-590-2509

November 5, 2010
BOROUGH PRESIDENT DIAZ TO HOST FORUM ON

THE SMALL BUSINESS SURVIVAL ACT
Bronx Borough President Ruben Diaz Jr. and the Bronx Overall Economic Development Corporation (BOEDC) will host a special “Legal Review Forum” on the Small Business Survival Act, City Council Int. 0154-2010, to evaluate the legal arguments and the supportive case law dealing with the constitutionality of the proposed law. 

If passed, the Small Business Survival Act would create a process of arbitration in commercial lease negotiations in New York City, creating rights for small business owners in the lease process that do not currently exist. This forum will try to determine if the Small Business Survival Act is fully constitutional and legally sound to withstand likely court challenges, and to recommend changes that would make it stronger to endure those possible court challenges.
Business owners and entrepreneurs from across the City will have the opportunity to present their view on the constitutionality of the Small Business Survival Act and to offer any recommendations for changes to the proposed.  Panel members will be attorneys of law with backgrounds involving the legal issues of this proposed legislation.  

WHEN:


Friday, November 12, 2010

WHERE: 
851 Grand Concourse- Bronx Borough Hall Rotunda- 1st floor 

TIME: 


10:00 am to 12:00 pm
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